
Department Of Computer Science of  Aggarwal College Ballabgarh 

organized a guest lecture on 1
st
 June  2022  at Aggarwal Public School 

Sector-3,  Ballabgarh. This school has been adopted by the Department 

Of Computer Science. This guest lecture was organized under the able 

guidance of Principal, Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta and under the leadership 

of Dr. Sachin Garg , Head Department of Computer Science. Ms. 

Poonam Sharma  was thekeynote speaker of the day.  She delivered her 

lecture on the topic “ Computer Networking “. Lecture was organized for 

the students of Class XII. The objective of this lecture was to aware about 

features and application of Computer Network. Ms. Poonam Sharma 

motivated and gave knowledge about Types of computer network 

,Network  Topologies   etc. She also gave knowledge about transmission 

media .Computer Networking become very important in these days , so 

instead of memorizing this topic the main emphasis should be on 

understanding. The students also showed their enthusiasm and had an 

Interactive session in this lecture and raised many questions .keynote 

speaker Poonam Sharma gave an explanatory description. The class 

teacher Ms. Sapna Sharma gave thanks to Poonam Sharma for this 

wonderful lecture.The whole event was coordinated by Dr. Sachin Garg. 

He ensure that from time to time this type of various activities will be 

organized in future.  

 

 


